Stars Pre-School Parnwell

Telephone no: 01733 348598 Email: parnwell@starsdaynurseries.co.uk

Newsletter



☆

☆

☆

☆

☆☆

☆ ☆

☆ ☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\bowtie}$

☆ ☆

☆

☆ ☆

25th February 2015

Welcome back after half term, we hope that you had a lovely holiday. We have lots planned for the children this half term, so thought it was a good idea to let you have all the diary dates until Easter.

Home visits

☆

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\square}$

We shall be home visiting in March to all the families that have requested a visit. If you would like a home visit and haven't been given an appointment please come into the office and speak to either Sallyann or Lisa, who will book the appointment for you.

☆Wellingtons

Please remember to send in wellingtons for your child as the garden is very wet and muddy and wellingtons will help to keep the children warm and dry.



Book week

Next week the 2nd March we shall be celebrating book week. We would like to encourage the children to dress up as their favourite book character for pre-school. If the children choose to, they can bring in their favourite book to read and share with us.

★Seat belts

☆

☆

☆

Can we please remind parents that **ALL** children **MUST** at all times be strapped into a seat belt when travelling in the car. If no seat belts are available then the children must sit in the back of the car on a seat, to travel. Please view the legal requirements for children in car seats at www.gov.co.uk where it states clearly "Children must normally use a child car seat until they're 12 years old or 135cm tall"

Stars Pre-School Parnwell
Parnwell Community Centre
Salters Gate
Parnwell
Peterborough
PE1 4YL
Telephone: 01733 348598
Email: parnwell@starsdaynurseries.co.uk





Please be aware that Pre-school staff have a safeguarding responsibility and are therefore boliged to inform the Police should they see children at risk both in pre-school and within the community.

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆ ☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

☆☆

☆

☆

☆
☆
☆

☆

☆ ☆

☆☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

<u> ☆Coffee mornings</u>

☆☆

.We are hoping to launch coffee morning / afternoon sessions on

★Friday 6th March from 10.00 - 11.15am or 1.30 - 2.45pm

Friday 20th March from 10.00 – 11.15am or 1.30 – 2.45pm

All families are welcome to attend. During the coffee morning / afternoon your children will continue to play in the main room whilst parents will stay in the small hall near to the kitchen.

We very much hope that you find time to join us. A member of staff will be available to speak to parents on the day and if anyone is interested we could teach the phonic songs that the children take home every week and look at the general planning and home to school learning sheets. If you have any topics you would like to discuss please speak to Sallyann or Lisa.

Reading with the children

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

We would like to invite parents to come in and read or sing with the children. The children have lots of books that they love to read with adults, who are able to bring the stories alive for them by using different character voices and encouraging the children to guess what happens next.......

If you are interested in reading or singing with the children please come in and speak to Sallyann, Lisa or your child's key person. We would very much appreciate your help.





Ugly bug ball

We shall be holding an Ugly bug ball at the end of term after looking at insects, where they live and what they eat with the children. The children will be encouraged to make costumes at pre-school for the party however, if you would like to dress your child in last year's Halloween spider outfits it would be lovely. The ball will be held on Friday 13th March.
